
WRITE ON RALLY 2021

Starting Wednesday, March 31st thru

Tuesday, April 20, 2021:

• Log on to Ask BRIA each Monday thru Thursday, after 
school between 3:30-6:30 pm, and complete the Ask 
BRIA form for "writing" assistance.

• You will need blank paper, a pen or pencil, and 
an essay that you have written based on a 
writing prompt. It can be written or on your 
computer.

• An awesome writing teacher will call you on Teams, 
conference with you for 20 minutes about your essay 
and give you feedback and strategies to help you 
become a better writer.

• Continue to log on each day, Monday thru Thursday 
between 3:30-6:30 pm, for writing conferences until 
Tuesday, April 20, 2021.


